
 

 

 
To help raise funds for the School Association 

we are planning a Dress Down Day for the 
children this week… 

 
All we ask is for a donation of £1 to be paid via Parentpay please. 
School Association tries to be as cash free as possible but if you 
cannot pay online please send the £1 in a sealed container which 

will not be opened for 72 hours to be COVID-19 compliant 
 
 
 

Friday 27th November 2020 

Thank you! 
William Law School Association  
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